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                    Newsletter June 2022 
 

Dates for the Summer 
Please see the calendar on our website for all our Summer events.  Here is quick overview.   
June 
Thu 16th   Halle Trip 8am Y4 and Y5 violinists (letter on website) 
Fri 17th     Parish Church Concert 1.30-2.30pm (see info below)  
Thu 23rd  Y6 to Lady Manners (details sent by LMS- Primary uniform £3 for dinner) 
July 
Mon 4th    White Hall Y6  
Tue 5th     White Hall Y4/5 
                Y6 to LMS- Transition Day (details sent by LMS) 
Fri 8th       Violin Concert for parents 2pm, Y4 and Y5 Violinists 
Fri 15th     Y6 Chatsworth Trip (information to follow) 
Tue 19th  Y6 Leavers’ Concert 6pm NEW DATE 
Wed 20th Whole School walk- (see info below) 
Fri 22nd    Last day of term  
 
Children back in school Monday 5th September.  
 
 
 
 
 

Living Life in all its Fulness 
John 10:10 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Church Concert 
Parents are invited to join us for a short concert at the Parish Church on Friday 17th June.  We will 
be joining the Bakewell Infant School and performing some songs together.  The concert will start 
at 1.30pm and last about an hour.  Junior children will walk back to school after the concert and 
cannot be collected from the church.   
If you would like to donate to the collection to raise money for the church roof, it would be 
gratefully received but please do not feel you have to.  The main point of this concert is to be with 
our partner school and share a fun activity.   
Refreshments will be provided for the children and will be nut-free.  A gluten free option will be 
provided.   
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Leavers  
All parents are invited to our Leavers’ service at the Methodist Chapel on the A6 to celebrate with 
our Y6s.  Refreshments for children and adults will be provided.   
 
Our Leavers Concert is on Tue 19th July at 6pm.  School will provide a sandwiches and cakes for 
children and parents.   
 
All refreshments are nut-free and a gluten free option will be provided where necessary.   
 
 

Violin Concert 
Parents of our Y4 children and of our Y5 violinists, are invited to a concert at 2pm on Friday 8th 
July.  The children will be showcasing all they have learnt this year.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole School Walk- 20th July  
We will be taking the children on a pleasant walk around the Bakewell area.  Children will be 
provided with a packed lunch from school if they normally have a school lunch.  Children who 
usually bring packed lunch should bring one on that day too.   
Children will need- 
A small rucksack that can be carried on the back to leave hands free.   
A large water bottle.  
Health snacks (Please remember not to send your child with any products that contain nuts) 
Trainers or walking boots, not sandals.  
Sun cream, sun hat, waterproof coat depending on the weather.  
 
Parents are welcome to come with us.  Please let us know you will be coming and arrive at school 
at 10.30am. 
If the weather is very poor the trip may be cancelled.  
 

Contacting School 
01629 812389 

info@bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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